Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 26, 2016, 1:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: Sanborn Activity and Event Center, 815 South Alabama Ave., DeLand, FL 32724
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation announces a Wekiva Parkway Industry Forum to which all individuals or firm representatives are invited. The forum will provide scope and schedule information to those interested in participating in the department’s sections in Lake and Seminole Counties. There will also be a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Session and overall project Q&A. The 25-mile tolled expressway will complete Central Florida’s beltway, while helping to protect the natural resources surrounding the Wekiva River. The Department will begin advertising its next parkway sections in 2016, with construction scheduled to begin in 2017.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Public Information Officer Mary Brooks, 2431 Aloma Ave., Suite #231, Winter Park, FL 32792, by phone at (407)694-5505 or via email at info@wekivaparkway.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386)943-5367 or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Mary Brooks by phone at (407)694-5505 or via email at info@wekivaparkway.com, at least seven days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ms. Brooks at (407)694-5505, via email at info@wekivaparkway.com or log onto the FDOT Industry Forum page on the project website at www.wekivaparkway.com.
